
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Green Class Curriculum Letter 

Spring 2024 

Last term, we enjoyed…  

Year 3 have had a really busy Autumn 1 and 2. We have all settled in really well to the new routines 

and learning wonderfully. Well done to all the children in Green Class. Mr Heap and the team are really 

proud of you. The children have worked incredibly hard in their English and Maths by applying their 

skills from KS1 and new learning in Year 3. The children really enjoyed learning about Paddington and 

his adventures in London and finding out new information about the different landmarks in London. In 

maths a particular highlight was applying our time table knowledge to work together to play hit the 

button. We have also found our science topic interesting being able to test objects that are magnetic 

and being able to investigate how friction affects moving cars. A particular favourite was being able to 

learn all about Ancient Egypt and research and investigate all about Pharaoh’s and pyramids. This was 

a really good foundation for the school trip to the Liverpool Museum where we got to touch real 

artefacts, have a workshop with a historian and explore the Ancient Egyptian exhibition. The term was 

capped off well when we got to go and watch Jack and the bean stalk at the grand theatre. It was really 

funny.  

 

Key Vocabulary 

• Prehistoric 

• Artefact  

• Migrate 

• Settle 

• Stone Age 

• Paleolithic 

• Mesolithic 

• Neolithic 

• Rock 

• Stone 

• Pebble 

• Boulder 

Home Learning Links  

Science- 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zsgkdmn 

History- 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z82hsbk 

 

This term, we are looking forward to… 

We are excited to link our history lessons to art where we will learn how to draw cave paintings! We are 

also looking forward to using TT Rock Stars as part of our times tables practice in maths. We are also 

looking forward to learning about the Iron Man in English and reading a new class book. One of our 

favourite topics is history and we are excited to learn about prehistory and what life was like living in the 

Stone and Iron Ages.  

Important days and dates  

• We have PE on a Monday afternoon. 

Children should be in their active uniform 

every day. 

• On Thursday afternoons Mrs Noakes will be 

teaching Green class.  

• Tuesday afternoon Miss Hulse will be taking 

the children for outdoor learning.  

• Spellings go home on a Friday and then are 

tested in school the following Friday. Please 

practise regularly at home.  

• Book bags and communication books need 

to be in school daily please. 

• Please ensure your child includes what they 

have read at home, their Bug Club and TT 

Rock stars in their communication books for 

us to see. 
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